
 
I write this letter in support of HB466 and HB467. I am in support of Sunday hunting and Sunday turkey 
hunting because it will give hunters, like myself,  a few extra opportunities to provide food for their 
freezers and quality time spent outdoors with their family. Many of our workforce, including EMS, Police, 
construction, commercial fisherman and even bus drivers who take students on field trips, have to work 
on Saturdays. Students who are in school all week and have sporting events on Saturdays would also 
benefit from Sunday hunting. When my son was young, he would only get to hunt a few Saturdays 
because of practice for sports. There are many who don't purchase a hunting license anymore because of 
the above reasons. They just don't get the time or have the PTO to take time off work to go hunting. 
Sunday hunting is a win for our community members, our county and our State.  Thank you for your 
support of HB466 and HB467.     

 


